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NOTIFICATION

Subject: Cancellation of advertisement for the post of Finance Officer, RGNAU

With reference to the advertisement for the post of Finance Officer, RGNAU
published in RGNAU website on 03 March 2021 and newspapers and employment
news on 28 April 2021, it is hereby conveyed that the selection process for the post of
Finance Officer, stands cancelled due to administrative reasons.

2. The application fees submitted by the candidates in physical form, i.e. Demand
Draft, shall be return to the concerned candidates accordingly in the same form.

3. The candidates, who have submitted application fees through online mode such
as NEFT, IMPS, UPI etc., are advised to submit a request for refund by email to
abhilash@rgnau.ac.in indicating their name, mode of application, bank account details

etc.
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Encl.: As stated above

i.  Acting Registrar cum FO, RGNAU

ii. All concerned staff
iii. 1T Engineer ~ For updation in RGNAU Website
iv. Guard file



